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‘Do you have any comments on the commission’s consultation paper?’ 

Based on the arguments put forward in the consultation paper I feel that embedded network 

providers do not face significant cost or overheads for supplying electricity to multi unit 

developments above and beyond those of direct energy retailers. As such I would urge the 

commission to recommend that the maximum price be pegged to the maximum price for direct 

energy retaillers. 

 


